
From: Bastarache, Danielle L <Danielle.L.Bastarache@hud.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 2:52 PM 
To: (union officers, names removed for this public document) 
Subject: eVMS Union Notification  
 
Hello-  
 
Please consider this a formal notification of eVMS system implementation.   If you have any questions 
please contact Steven Durham, HCV Director at Steven.r.durham@hud.gov.  Thank you.  
 
Danielle Bastarache 
DAS for Office of Public Housing and Housing Choice Voucher Program 
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